
March 9th, 1927.

T. Fred Ward, Esq.,
Bursar, Macdonald College, 
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, rue.

Dear Mr. Ward:-
With reference to your letter 

of the 7th of March re the piano for the Teachers* 
residence, I authorize you to pay $100.00 towards 
the purchase of the new piano on the terms outlined.

I shall have this confirmed at 
the next meeting of the Finance Committee.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


